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Subject Reminder: Call for Volunteers/Nominations to the Five Year 
Plan Task Forces

To members of the campus community:

A reminder that you can volunteer to serve on a Five Year Plan task 
force or nominate someone else by completing the web form at 

https://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/Pres/5year.nsf/nominate

The six task forces will bring together faculty, staff, students, 
alumni, and members of the community to identify campus priorities 
and specific actions that address those priorities.  The topics they 
will address and tentative agenda items are as follows: 

PROGRAMMATIC DIRECTIONS.  What ongoing and new priorities should 
Stony Brook address to maintain and develop academic programs at the 
forefront of research and scholarship?  What fields should be built 
for the future to respond to the development of science and 
scholarship, changes in our country and culture, and our global 
context?  What should be the priorities and strategies for recruiting 
and cultivating young faculty?  What new degree programs should be 
offered?  What actions can support the continued growth of sponsored 
research?  What changes in campus services or facilities would 
support this strategic initiative?

ACADEMIC ORGANIZATIONAL STRUCTURE. Does Stony Brook need to make 
changes in academic structure to best support future development?  
How do colleges/schools, departments, and centers/institutes promote 
excellence?  What are the strengths and weaknesses of the current 
structure? What opportunities could be realized in alternative 
configurations?  

GRADUATE EDUCATION.  What kinds of preparation do all graduate 
students, regardless of discipline, need to succeed in academic or 
non-academic careers?  How should training in teaching, writing and 
oral communication be incorporated in graduate programs?  How can 
students be given the benefits of interdisciplinary education?  What 
blueprint should guide the development of graduate education in the 
21st century parallel to the Boyer Commission blueprint for 
undergraduate education?  How can we initiate stronger preparation 
for academic and non-academic careers in Stony Brook's graduate 
programs?

STUDENT EXPERIENCE.  What actions should be taken to create a 
world-class undergraduate program, continue to attract better 
students, recruit significantly more out-of-state students, and 
promote their success at Stony Brook?  After extensive analysis and 
campus discussion, the 2004 Middle States Self Study made 
recommendations for meeting those goals.  This Task Force will 
develop action plans for implementing the recommendations.  
 



MULTICAMPUS DEVELOPMENT. How should Stony Brook develop as a 
multicampus institution to strengthen its core programs and meet 
regional needs?  What should be the roles of satellite facilities 
like Stony Brook Manhattan and the Calverton Incubator in on-going 
programs and new directions?  What international opportunities should 
be pursued?  How can they be used to add new resources while 
addressing academic priorities?  
 
IMAGE, SPIRIT AND PRIDE. What actions should be taken to build campus 
community pride and Stony Brook's local, regional, and national 
reputation?  What actions should be taken to build an active, 
supportive alumni base and succeed in the Capital Campaign?


